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Notice to Readers:

We regret to advise that we are unable to support single cell business or accept 
orders from members of the public.
We just design Li-Ion battery packs including a suitable safety unit device based 
on the technical specification of the customer.
Due to the need for careful review when selecting Lithium Ion battery solutions 
please contact your local Panasonic Sales
Office. In order to avoid future embarrassments please check the battery 
availability with your Panasonic sales team before design-in!
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